
Ellen Stewart Discusses Legal Compliance Trends at
2023 AHCAE National Conference

Spencer Fane attorney Ellen E. Stewart presented at the 2023 Association of Health
Care Auditors and Educators (AHCAE) National Conference, a virtual event, on July
28.

Her presentation, New Trends in Legal Compliance, served as part of the
conference’s three-day continuing education programming for health care
professionals. Ellen discussed No Surprises Act enforcement, consumer protection
laws, hospital price transparency requirements, cybersecurity enforcement, and
vendor due diligence.

The AHCAE is dedicated to excellence in quality education and health care auditing
certification. It provides educational programs for its members to successfully
comply within the health care regulatory arena.

At Spencer Fane, Ellen helps health care clients successfully navigate myriad legal
issues and regulations so they can effectively deliver patient care while still meeting
their business goals. Whether she is assisting clients in mergers and acquisitions,
negotiating contracts, or developing corporate compliance programs, Ellen is
dedicated to providing her clients with the highest level of transactional counsel and
litigation advocacy.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/ellen-stewart/

